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Library Staff and Technicians Interest Group: Upcoming Events 
Alexandra Tome, Covenor 

The Library Staff and Technicians Interest Group is going to be doing some exciting things this fall! We 
will be discussing a new book called Libraries as Dysfunctional Organizations and Workplaces in late 
September. At our October social we will be discussing the updates to the standards of library technician 
education from the Canadian Federation of Library Associations.  
 
Dates and times are yet to be determined so if either of these sound interesting to you, make sure to 
join our interest group and help us decide a time that works for you. You can email us at 
libtech@apla.ca and I will add you to the listserv. 
 
The Library Staff and Technician Interest Group is a great way to meet colleagues across the province. 
Not only do we discuss trends in the library world, we share stories and have fun. If you have any 
questions or feedback, please do reach out! 
 
Your Convenor, 
Alexandra Tome 
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